
We are extending Winter Break 
Due to the rise in Covid, and the holidays just beginning, we feel it will be best for the 
safety of our students & staff to remove the dance weeks between Thanksgiving & 
Christmas break and extend our Winter Break. We thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation! 

What That Means: 
No December Pay 

No Dance = Tues. 11/24 thru 1/7/2021 
ALL Classes Resume = Week of January 11th.  

We will now operate on a 28-week / 8 month Dance Pay period  
(We currently have 30 weeks on our calendar, so we will have a couple weeks to move around if need be) 

Updated “Year-At-A-Glance” attached/on website 
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